January 4, 1972

TO: Messrs: Gino Torcellini

Vince Paccadolmi -
Ray Phelan /
Judge Reed Shields

FROM: Don Brooks

A meeting of the Committee will be held January 10 at 8:30 P.M.

at the Park & Recreation headquarters. Please make every effort to
attend, There are many items that need discussion, decisions and
action immediately.

Please try to offer some suggestions for two additional wmembers

of the committee. Because the Board of Selectmen have ruled that we must
have minority representation - our present lineup is 4 to 1 ~ the two
additional wembess must be unaffiliated, independent or democrats. Because
of the many things that will be needddg attention from now through

the constructifn period I personally think it very wise to appoint

people working within the local area who will possibly have some time

to give us when occasionally needed.

If you are unable to attend the meeting kindly contact me by phone at
home .

Don Brooks

DB:dj :

cc: Mr, Joe McLinden
First Selectman



